London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham

Environment Services Department 5th Floor, Town Hall Extension, King St, London W6 9JU

Tel: 020 8753 1363

Email: clayton.wong@lbhf.gov.uk

Web: www.lbhf.gov.uk



28 April 2011

Dear Sir / Madam

GLENTHORNE ROAD / DALLING ROAD / STUDLAND STREET - HIGHWAY SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

The initial local residents/businesses consultation carried out summer last year have revealed safety concerns at the junction of Glenthorne Road with Dalling Road and Studland Street as highlighted by the accident records for the past three years. The Council is proposing highway improvements in an attempt to eradicate these accident concerns and ensuring better pedestrian safety by widening the pedestrian footways, reduction and relocation of the zebra crossings. Furthermore, we propose to declutter the local streetscape and add additional bicycle parking space. Please find attached for your reference (overleaf) illustrations of existing layout and proposed highway improvements.

The Council intends to carry out the proposed improvements in the summer of 2011. We would like to hear from residents and businesses that live or work in the vicinity of the above area.

We are now consulting on these proposals that are focused in your local area. If you have any comments regarding the proposed highway improvements, please do not hesitate to contact me by using the above contact details, or you can submit your comments on:

www.citizenspace.com/local/lbhf/glenthorne

Please could you ensure your comments are submitted by Thursday 26th May 2011.

Yours sincerely,

Clayton Wong
Project Engineer
Projects and Development





